CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

February 17, 2016

Mr. Robert Adams
910 South Kimball Avenue
Southlake, Texas 76092

Re:  McDonald’s at San Mateo and Academy (E18D019C)
Grading Plan (C7.0) Dated 2-9-16
Post Developed Drainage Plan (C8.1) Dated 2-9-16

Dear Mr. Adams,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received February 10, 2016 the
revised plans are approved for Building Permit and S0-19.

The SO-19 Permit is required for construction within the City Right of Way. A copy of
this approval letter must be on hand when applying for the Excavation and SO-19 Permit

PO Box 1293
. at DMD.

Prior to Certificate of Occupancy release, Engineer Certification per the DPM checklist
Albuquerque will be required.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3999.

New Mexico 87103

Sineqgrely,

www.cabg.

Shahab Biazar, P.E.
City Engineer, Planning Department
Development Review Services

c: e-mail
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